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FCCC Vette Bits 

F e b r u a r y  2 0 1 5  

Meetings are on the  

2nd Monday at the 

Hilton Garden Inn 

located in Town Cen-

ter at the corner of 

SR-100 and Town 

Center Blvd. Dinner 

at 5:30 followed by 

the business meeting 

Flagler County Corvette Club 

Message from FCCC President 

We are a social club of 

Corvette owners to-

gether for the purpose 

of enjoying and shar-

ing of the Corvette 

lifestyle.  

President 

Jerry Britt 

The fourth annual Historic Racing Legends 

Beach / Road Course Parade will feature rac-

ing legends through the heart of Ponce Inlet 

on Feb.14. 

The parade starts at 9:30 a.m. and  follows 

the 4.1 mile course that preceded Daytona 

International Speedway. Spectators should 

park at the Toronita parking lot on South At-

lantic Ave. Votran will provide free shuttle 

service to and from the north and south turn 

beach ramps from 8 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

The parade features vintage race cars and 

former beach racers on the course that runs 

along Atlantic Ave. and the beach. The course is the historic site of the 

Grand National Race, which ran from 1948 to 1958 when it was relo-

cated to Daytona International Speedway. 

Following the parade, Racing's North Turn restaurant will host driver 

autograph sessions and interviews.. 

 

                                            Good Times with Good Friends 
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M e m b e r s h i p  C o m m i t t e e –  L i l l i a n  L o u d e r m i l k  

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE  

January, 2015 

First of all, I would like to thank Nellie Shepherd for standing in for me while 

John and I were out of town. Your help is greatly appreciated. 

I would like to remind everyone to be sure to use the Sign-In Sheet upon 

arrival.   

Larry and Trish Parker, Darrell and Susan Ogg, Mike and Sarah Julien were  all 

presented with their New Member Packages at the business meeting. Vincent 

Antone and Patti Sarinana also received their New Member Package.  We look 

forward to getting to know all these new members.  We had several prospective 

guests, Karl Bradley and Edith Campins, Peter and Karen Serraos also attended 

a social and second meeting. They now are eligible to be new members. 

I also want to thank Sue Splane and Lin Britt for the outstanding job they have done this past year on 

club shirts and sunshine duties. 

Also, please contact me if you ever hear of any of our members being “under the weather”.  Often times I 

do not hear that someone is sick or is having surgery until months later. So it would be appreciated if 

members could let me know any news so that Lin Britt can send out cards.   

If anyone needs a new mouse pad ($5.00) or a new car decal ($3.00), they can be purchased at each 

month’s business meeting. 

The updated list of all Officers, Board & Committee Members are on the website under the member’s cate-

gory only. 

We had __ people eat dinner and approximately __ people in attendance at the business meeting.  No infor-

mation at this time. 

Liz Binkley won the 50/50 Raffle drawing.   

F e b r u a r y  B i r t h d a y s  

Lillian Loudermilk 

Members 123 

Households 65 

Corvettes 91 
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L o n g  R a n g e  C r u i s e  C o m m i t t e e –  D a n  B e y e r  

Starting to get busy in January. Ten members attended the Greyhound 

Benefit all makes show at the Daytona flea market. Really nice day for 

January, Nearly 150 cars (all makes). Thank you Dave Divitio for bring-

ing your wonderful greyhounds to the show.  I traveled to Lakeland, 

Florida to see the NCRS judging and visit with Greg and Sue Norton 

(Greg was judging). The first time I had seen this level of judging. Sev-

eral members attended the Rolex, 24 hour race at the Daytona Speed-

way.  Very nice weather (for January). Again this year there was a Cor-

vette Corral. There was a celebrity car judging and Vic Natiello won an 

autographed certificate signed by Antonio Garcia, driver of Corvette #3. 

Also in attendance was championship driver, Ron Fellows who also 

signed Vic's Certificate.  Congratulations Vic!!!  There will be a number of events in February. 

Watch your calendar!! 

Save The Wave 

Dan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dan Beyer 
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L o c a l  E v e n t s  C o m m i t t e e  –  G a r y  P h i l l i p s  

Hope everyone is enjoying the Florida weather. It should stop raining 

soon. 

We have Woody's on February 19th, Start showing up by 4pm. If you 

want a good spot to park. 

Palm Coast High School Car show on February 28th. More details to 

follow in a E-mail note as I get it from the School. This event helps 

the Business club. 

Just a quick reminder Gibbs Show on March 7th. We will discuss 

more at this coming meeting. 

Stay dry, Stay safe 

Gary Philips 

LED 

Cell.  248 376 2613 

email: garyphilips@garybphilips.com 

Gary Phillips 
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S o c i a l  C o m m i t t e e –  M a r s h a  M e n d e l o v i t z  

We are off to a good start socially for our club.   There were 36 atten-

dees at the last DAD for hibachi and lots of cake.   The food was plenty 

and delicious. It was great seeing new members with us.   Thanks Deb 

for making a cake.   Let me know if you would like to bring a cake to 

DAD.   

At the next meeting, please volunteer to bring in some lovely desserts 

for Valentine's Day.   

I will also bring up a few suggestions for some fun activities we can 

schedule soon and see if there is interest in these ideas.   

Looking forward to seeing you on Monday. 

Marsha 

 

 

 

 

Marsha Mendelovitz  
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FCCC Apparel Catalog — Susan Splane 

Your apparel contact is Susan Splane. epalsal@yahoo.com 904-471-6563  

The official FCCC White Polo Shirt: 

 

 

It is a pinpoint knit  60/40 cotton/poly knit. Sizes: Men's XS-6Xl  

Ladies XS- XXL For Sizing chart see FCCC website. 

Embroidered FCCC Logo on the front and cross-Flags on sleeve: 

$40.00 Name Optional for $3.00 Additional colors are shown above. 

 

The FCCC Official Fun T-Shirt  

The National Corvette Museum’s Corvette Store also sells apparel in its catalog and is available at our meetings. Or 

you can shop online at www.corvettemuseum.com. 

Sue Splane, Apparel committee 

epalsal@yahoo.com     904-471-6563 

The fun T-Shirt is gray with black and red silk 

screened logos 

The price is $8.00.  It comes in women’s and 

men’s sizes. The women’s shirt neck trim is 

narrower  then the men’s trim. Breast pocket is 

an optional choice. 

NEW LIGHTWEIGHT FOR SUMMER—Men & Women 

Can add Logo & Flags to these shirts as well 



Our club was founded in 1998 by a small 

group of enthusiasts who wanted to share 

their enjoyment of Corvettes with like-

minded people. Over the years the club has 

grown to what it is today. 

 The club sponsors a wide variety of activities 

during the year. In addition to our monthly 

meetings, we try to schedule at least one 

club event each month including car cruises 

to Corvette-related shows and events. We 

hold annual holiday parties and an annual 

picnic. The highlight of our year, however, is our 

FCCC Corvette Car Show, "Corvettes at the 

Beach", where we regularly attract over 200 show 

car Corvettes from all years, 1953 to present.  

Meetings held monthly at: 

The Hilton Garden Inn 
55 Town Center Blvd. 
Palm Coast, FL 32164 
 
(Corner of SR-100 & City Center Blvd.) 
2nd Monday of each month 

Jerry Britt — President 

Phone: 386-671-0512 

Email: jerbritt@gmail.com 

Information@FlaglerCountyCorvetteClub.com 

We are a social club of Corvette owners together for the purpose of enjoying and 

sharing of the Corvette lifestyle. 

Flagler County Corvette Club 


